
283063233v1 

 
EXHIBIT 

 
Notification of Resumption of Full Power Operations 

 
Cox Radio, LLC (“CMG”), licensee of KWEN(FM), Tulsa, Oklahoma (Facility ID 

48722) and KRAV-FM, Tulsa, Oklahoma (Facility ID 65764) (the “Stations”), hereby notifies 
the Commission that the Stations have been returned to full power operations on March 13, 
2023. 
 

CMG has completed the process of replacing the Master FM Antenna at the tower site 
(ASR 1010549).   The Stations have returned to operations from the main antenna per the 
following applications: KWEN(FM) – FCC File Number 0000212494 and KRAV-FM – FCC 
File Number 0000212496.   
 


